
9945 Hillview Road 
Pensacola, Florida 32514 

850-477-3221 phone 
850-478-5584 fax 

email: office@nativityofourlordcc.org 
web page: www.nativityofourlordcc.org 

Parish Office Hours: 

Monday ~ Friday 9:00am ~ 5:00pm 

Office Staff:                       
Father Patrick Foley, Pastor             
 frpat@nativityofourlordcc.org                               
Father Christopher LeBlanc, Parochial Vicar                                           
 chrisleblanc2831@gmail.com                            
Deacon Dennis Dobransky                                                 
Katie Weikert, Director of Faith Formation  
 kweikert@nativityofourlordcc.org                       
Joanne Brown, Bookkeeper 
 jbrown@nativityofourlordcc.org                     
Jackie Blackmon, Administrative Assistant               
 office@nativityofourlordcc.org                                
Pat Shea, Receptionist                                                    
 office@nativityofourlordcc.org                                                                           
Terry Basilio, Rectory Housekeeper                             
Troy Underwood, Custodian 

Saturday Vigil 5:00pm 
Sunday 8:30am and 10:30am 

Daily Mass Monday ~ Friday 8:30am 
Holy Days 8:30am and 6:00pm                            

+++                                                                                      
Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturday 3:45pm ~ 4:30pm                                                                      

or by appointment 

Religious Education  
Katie Weikert, 477-3221                                                       
Sunday:                                                               
5:00pm ~ 6:30pm Kindergarten ~ 5th grade    
6:45pm ~ 8:15pm 6th ~ 9th grade                                  
Catholic Campus Ministries  
Fr. Chris LeBlanc, 477-3221                                   
Fr. Pat’s Bible Class                                                            
Monday: class resumes in September                                         
Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (R.C.I.A.) 
Contact the parish office, 477-3221 

Baptism: It would be helpful to contact                         
Katie Weikert before the birth of your child 
Marriage: Please contact Fr. Chris LeBlanc upon 
your engagement 
Anointing of the Sick: Call the parish office 

      The Diocese of Pensacola-Tallahassee is committed to healing the hurting hearts of sexual abuse victims and has established Victims 
Assistance Coordinators, experienced and trained counselors available to help persons who have been sexually abused. VICTIM ASSISTANCE 
COORDINATOR: Pensacola/Ft. Walton Beach area: Dr. Lewis Makarowski, PhD, P.A. (850)477-7181.                                                                                    
   COORDINARES PARA ASISTENCIA A VICTIMAS (Dejanos ayudarte a encontrar la sanacion) Deacon Santiago Molina 
Diocese of Pensacola-Tallahassee (850)627-2350.                                                                                                                                                              
        Diocesan Abuse Hotline: (850)435-3536 

Sacraments 

Faith Formation 

Mass Schedule 

Nativity of Our Lord 
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Weekend of June 4/5 
Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time                                    

Confessions - Fr. Chris                                               
________                                                      

Saturday, June 4 5:00 pm - Fr. Pat                            
Sunday, June 5 8:30am -  Fr. Chris 
Sunday, June 5 10:30am -  Fr. Pat                     

MEMORIAL DAY 

The parish office will be closed 
Monday, May 30th in                     

observance of                            
Memorial Day.                              

We will reopen on Tuesday 
morning at 9:00.                        
Have a safe and                         
happy holiday. 

Altar Care Committee 

The Altar Care Committee is looking for some extra 

help during the summer months. If you are able to 

help in this worthwhile ministry, please call                   

Marianne Paul,  850-542-0290. 

g{x _tw|xáË fÉv|xàç ã|ÄÄ ux {ÉÄw|Çz à{x|Ü               
TÇÇâtÄ gxt ÉÇ fâÇwtç? ]âÇx Hà{ tà DMFCÑÅ 

|Ç à{x ctÜ|á{ [tÄÄA                                                         
TÄÄ _tw|xá Éy à{x ÑtÜ|á{ tÜx |Çä|àxw4                                      

YÉÜ ÅÉÜx |ÇyÉÜÅtà|ÉÇ?                                                   
vtÄÄ eÉáÄçÇ tà GJI@GJGLA 

Parents and godparents,                                                                                
this light is entrusted                                          

to you                                                                                  
to be kept burning brightly.                                                                              
This child of yours has been                                                                          

enlightened by Christ.                                                                                   
May he keep the flame                                                                                    

of faith alive in his heart.    

Paul Albert Van Schaick ~ May 22, 2016                                                                                       
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Clergy Appreciation Dinner                                   
Show your appreciation for our clergy’s           
dedicated service to our parish family.                           
Knights of Columbus, Council 8450                            

invites you to a dinner honoring                                
Father Pat, Father Chris and Deacon Dennis. 

Wednesday, June 29 7:00pm- 9:00pm                            
in the parish hall                                            

Your choice of roast beef or grilled chicken              
$25 per plate                                                 

Seating is limited/RSVP by June 20:                            
parish office, 477-3221; Richard Jansen, 393-7146; 

Buzz Johnson, 380-5284                                       
Dress is business casual 
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 Darolyn Hall, Frances Taylor, Frances Torkelson, Ken Royston, Brody Reed, Christopher Worth, 
Paul Pollak, Cathy Passant, James Adams, Marv Peterson, Pete Peterson, Jack Brown, Arnetta 

Patane, Theresa Buzecan, Lora Guy, Martin McGreevy, Joanne Salm, Joe Saba, Patrick Vance, Xavier  Roodhouse, Sal Corrao, 
Brenda Bromen, Vicki Karrer, John Van Pelt, Alex Melton, Betty Melton, Wayne Farrior, Cindy Carmouche, Joe McCombs, Bar-
bara Hackett, Michael McGivienny Schachle, Mary Riley Greiswich, Dianne Quigley, Boden James Gray, Joseph & Dona Wcis-
lo, Ruth Pekar, Carl Parlato, Matthew Williamson, Lorie Hill, Mike Cribbs, Leonie Richardson, Gene Ambrose, Stephanie 
Murch, Keith Thomas, Joyce Lund, Evelyn Grosse, William  Newman, Sr., Brandon Whatley, Jeffrey Towner, Richard & Karan 
Kirk, Brenda Cromiack, Ray Goodwin,  Elizabeth Fretwell   Pray, too, for family, friends and our US Military. 

Monday, May 30th 
†Betty Peterson Fayard†                                      

 Requested by The Gindl Family 
 

Tuesday, May 31st 
†The Holy Souls of Purgatory†                                 

Requested by Toni Hudson 
 

Wednesday, June 1st 
†Dean Leverne Yazak†                                       

Requested by The Ladies’ Society  

 

Thursday, June 2nd 
†Cleon Ferguson Gomila†                                     

Requested by Nancy M. English Family 
 

Friday, June 3rd 
†John Guidry†                                              

Requested by Brunette Guidry 
 
 

Saturday, 5:00pm, June 4th                              
Vigil Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

†Frank Onofrietti†                                           
Requested by Knights of Columbus 8450    

                                                           
Sunday, 8:30am, June 5th                               

Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time                          
Parishioners of Nativity of Our Lord 

 

Sunday, 10:30am, June 5th                             
Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time                          

  †Lawrence Joseph Patane†                                   
Requested by his wife 

Mass Intentions 

We Pray for the Sick 

 

 

 

First Friday Adoration of the 
Blessed Sacrament                                                                                             

This week, Friday, June 3rd                              
9:00am ~ 4:00pm  

________________ 

   All parishioners are invited to                         
participate in this special devotion to the               

Sacred Heart of Jesus. 

Covered dish breakfast following                                 
morning Mass ~ please join us. 

Register at:   
www.catholicargos.com
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Items requested for the                                                       
St. Vincent de Paul food pantry: 

                                                                                          
  Peanut butter                                                                                  

Canned meats (tuna, chicken)                                                               
Spaghetti sauce (canned)                                                                       

Dry milk (quart size)                                                                         
Oatmeal (small size)                                                                        

Soups (all kinds)                                                                               
A donation bin is available in the parish hall. 

Thank you for your generosity! 

If you had your portrait taken by LifeTouch 
for the parish directory, and did not order   
additional prints, your portrait was sent              
directly to us. Please stop by the office             
between 9 and 5 and pick up your photograph. 
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Nativity of Our Lord 

High School Youth Group 

Wednesdays 6:30-8:00                   
______ 

Middle School Youth Group 

Thursdays 6:30-8:00 

______ 

Dinner’s on us! 

 VBS                                              
Volunteer Info  Meeting                                

(adults and kids                    
ages 12 & up): 

Sunday, June 5th at 
12:00pm  

Bring enthusiasm and an 
appetite! 

Save the date! 

VBS                                                
will be July 25-29th 

Family and Youth Page 

COME CELEBRATE! 

JUNE 2ND (THU) 6:30 - 8:00pm 

CATERED BBQ 

PRIZES 

GRADES 8-12 

Important Faith Formation Announcement 

Sacrament Preparation: 

To help our children be as prepared as possible to receive the                 
sacraments of First Reconciliation, First Communion, and                        
Confirmation, we are implementing a 2 year program for each of 
these. For First Reconciliation and First Communion,                  
preparation will typically begin in 1st grade and the sacraments 
will be received in  2nd grade. However, students who begin faith 
formation in 2nd grade will be put in the First Year class and           
receive the sacraments in 3rd grade. So, if you have a child who 
is going into 1st grade for the 2016-3017 school year and wish to 
have them receive First Reconciliation and Communion in 2nd 
grade, you MUST enroll them in faith formation for their 1st 
grade year. The same applies to Confirmation. If you and your 
child are planning to receive the sacrament of Confirmation in 
9th grade, if they are going into 8th grade for the 2016-2017 
school year, they MUST be enrolled in faith formation for        
8th grade. The exceptions to this would be students who attend 
Catholic school and children who are homeschooled as their 
main form of education. If you fall under the exception, please 
call the faith formation office for more details. If your child is 
going into 2nd or 9th grade and did not attend faith formation this 
year, please contact the faith formation office if you wish for 
your child to receive the sacraments at the usual time. 
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Parish Organizations 
 
Knights of Columbus       
  Lee Steffensmeier, Grand Knight     
  leegdkn8450@att.net   
  994-4004                                                  
Ladies’ Society       
  Roslyn Guyette, President, 476-4749                    
St. Vincent De Paul 
  nativitysvdp9945@gmail.com 
  Helpline, 850-377-9829 

 
Parish Reaching Out 

 
Eucharistic Adoration      
  First Friday of every month    
  9:00am ~ 4:00pm in the Church                  
Facebook   
  Follow us on facebook, search:    
  Nativity of Our Lord Pensacola    
Online Giving        
  go to: www.nativityofourlordcc.org 
  and click “donations”                                         
Nativity App     
  https://play.google.com/store/apps/     
  https://itunes.apple.com                                
Rosary   
  Weekdays after Mass                                             
Twitter                                                   
  twitter@Fr.PatrickFoley 

Parish Ministries 
 
Altar Care Committee       
  Marianne Paul, 542-0290                    
Altar Servers  
  Roslyn Guyette, 476-4749                                      
Bereavement Committee    
  Lisa Johnson, 994-2397              
Burse Club    
  Vicki Yazak, 478-7514                                        
Charismatic Prayer Group     
  Jeff Comeau, 476-9139                                                                 
Extraordinary Ministers of             
Holy Communion        
  Father Chris LeBlanc, 477-3221                           
Homebound Ministry                                 
  Father Chris LeBlanc, 477-3221 
Greeters/Ushers                                     
Liturgical Assistants   
  Dan Flahiff, 332-7178                          
Music Ministry     
  Jeff Comeau, 476-9139                                     
Parish Advisory Board  
  Frank Beeby, 484-9470         
  Brad Dale, 572-0037  
  Dan Flahiff, 332-7178    
  Frank Maguire, 361-9545   
  Carla Moulyet, 994-8250                
  Frances Simpson, 477-7318 
Parish Finance Council     
  Yvette McLellan, Chair  
  Steve Peranich, Secretary 
  Frank Kelly      
  Tom Moulyet                                                  
Readers 
  Father Patrick Foley, 477-3221 
Sacristans    
  Father Chris LeBlanc, 477-3221                                            
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Father Pat’s Page  

Our weekend socials have concluded for a few months of             
summer respite.  Everyone involved in preparation has offered 
our parish some delicious and interesting social gatherings         
after our weekend Masses.  The pic on this page is a sampling 
of one of our socials after the Sunday, 10:30am Mass. Thanks 
to each one of you: Marianne Paul, Marie Dalfonso, the             
Thomas family, the Prasek family, the Vellos family, KoC,           
Ladies’ Society, Music Ministry, Mark & Anita Schmitt, Frank 
& Carol Palma, Hank & Linda Sifuentes, Shirley Cotita, Sheila 
Arnette & Dakota Arnette, Linda Emerson. 

I have included on this page a (reduced) 
copy of the certificate granting Catholic 
Campus Ministry (centered here at                   
Nativity) some funding from our                    
Diocesan Foundation.  “Thank you” to 
the Diocese of Pensacola-Tallahassee for 
helping our ministry to the students                       
attending UWF. 

I am interested in recruiting a few more young members for the ministry of Reader for weekend Mass.  
If you know of someone who is interested and is willing to come to several instruction sessions after 
one of the Masses, call the Parish Office and let us know.  Our new schedule will commence in a few 
weeks and I would like to have additional readers by then. 

Would you like to help out a neighboring parish and 
enjoy yourself at the same time?  St. Anne Parish in 
Bellview is now offering BINGO each Tuesday           
evening (Early Bird beginning at 5:30pm), Regular 
games at 6:00pm.  Prizes are good and they serve eats 
as well for those who would like to purchase some-
thing:  hotdogs, chips, sodas, …… coffee (free). I was 
there last week and had a terrific time.  These games 
are being held to assist the parish in resolving their 
debt.  You gotta try it. 

Donut Sunday will continue the           
1st Sunday of each month. 


